
 

19 January 2024 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Learners 
 
Welcome to the beginning of another exciting 
academic year at The Way! I trust that you and 
your families had a restful and rejuvenating 
break, filled with memorable moments. 
 
As we embark on this new school year, I am 
filled with enthusiasm and anticipation for the 
opportunities and growth that lie ahead. Our 
dedicated staff has been working tirelessly to 
ensure a seamless and enriching experience for 
your children. 
 
At The Way, we are committed to fostering a 
nurturing and stimulating environment that 
promotes not only academic excellence but also 
personal and character development. Our 
curriculum is designed to inspire curiosity, 
critical thinking, and a love for learning. We 
encourage learners to explore their interests, 
embrace challenges, and cultivate a lifelong 
passion for education. 
 
In addition to our academic focus, we are 
excited to continue offering a variety of 
extracurricular activities and programs that 
cater to diverse interests. From arts and sports 
to technology and our newly launched eSports, 
there is something for everyone to get involved 
in and contribute to the vibrant tapestry of our 
school community. 
 
Communication is key to a successful 
partnership between home and school, and we 
encourage you to stay actively engaged in your 
child's educational journey. Our teachers and 
staff are here to support your child's growth, 
and we welcome open and constructive 
dialogue to ensure that we are working 
together to provide the best possible 
educational experience. 
 

This academic year, we will also continue to 
prioritize the health and safety of our students, 
staff, and community. We are closely 
monitoring public health guidelines and 
implementing necessary measures to create a 
secure and comfortable learning environment. 
 
I am excited about the potential and promise of 
the coming months and look forward to 
witnessing the achievements and milestones of 
each student. Thank you for entrusting us with 
the education and well-being of your children. 
 
Should you visit the school, you will notice that 
there is quite a bit of construction activity 
underway. This is extremely exciting, as on 
completion, we will have our new multi-purpose 
sports field (due for completion end of 
February), as well as extensive expansion of a 
top and bottom deck leading from the coffee 
shop area.   
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas 
you'd like to share, please don't hesitate to reach 
out. Let's make this school year a memorable 
and successful one together! 
 
 

We are wishing you and your families a fantastic 
start to the academic year!   
 
Warm regards,  
 
Martin Kriel 
Chief Executive Office  
 
 
 
 


